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6. CONCLUSION & FUTURE WORK
In this document we presented emerging scheduling 

cha- llenges associated with large-scale high 
performance appli- cations. We focused on the 
node-level mechanisms that new frameworks must 
provide to schedule selected HPC appli- cations. 
Among the forthcoming needs are the ability to 
optimize performance or energy across complex 
exascale sys- tems. We quantified the impact of the 
new scheduling cha- llenges faced by extreme-scale 
systems. As future work, we plan to investigate a set of 
scheduling challenges which in- clude: How do we 
efficiently integrate cooperative and coor- dinated 
scheduling across multiple nodes? Which coordina- 
tion/synchronization mechanisms between node-level 
sched- ulers must be provided by the new frameworks? 
How do we efficiently handle high-level provisioning 
policies through low-level scheduling mechanisms? 
What kind of interfaces must be provided by the 
node-level schedulers to the provi- sioner? Which 
metrics must be reported by the node-level schedulers 
to the provisioner?
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